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A Newsletter for Residents in Indian Hills Estates                                                    November 2021 

Your IHE POA  
Officers and Directors 

President: 
Charles “Chuck” Styers 

Vice President: 
Lena Rosas   

Secretary: 
Beverly Maloy 

Treasurer: 
Marty Gonzales  

Board Member: 
Pamela Barquest  

Board Member: 
Christine “Christi” Bell  

Board Member: 
Debbie Hood 

Board Member: 
Lorraine Surber 
 

POA Contact Information: 
IHEPOA 
P.O. Box 743 
Spring Branch, TX 78070 
https://indianhillspoa.com 

IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

 

Our Newly Designed Newsletter 

We will begin publishing the newsletter monthly on the Indian Hills Estates Website, in both English 
& Spanish, as a way to communicate with the property owners and residents in our community. 
Your involvement is important and we would love to hear from you! 

This is where we will share information regarding special events and we will even include a Classified 
Ads section! You can list items for sale, offer items for free, volunteer a service, or let everyone 
know you are looking for a specific item. If you have something you would like listed in the classified 
section, send it to us and we will publish it in the next newsletter – it’s free! 

 

 

We hand delivered letters in the neighborhood on November 6th, revealing holiday plans for the 
community and have received only a small number of surveys back. Please return them, even if you 
missed the deadline. This helps us plan future events while ensuring everyone is included. Our goal 
is to plan events several times a year and after Christmas, we have our eye on planning an Easter 
egg hunt for the kiddos! For now, we are focusing on Santa’s arrival to Indian Hills! He will travel 
through our neighborhood Saturday, December 4th, from 3:00 – 6:00 pm to greet children and hand 
out stockings filled with goodies. For safety, Santa will stop at the following locations so parents 
may take photos. Look for the signs! 
 
3:00 PM – 3:15 pm - Broken Arrow at Rebecca Creek 
3:30 PM – 3:45 pm - Pocahontas cul-de-sac   
4:00 pm – 4:15 pm - Hiawatha at Indian Hills 
4:30 PM – 4:45 pm - Indian Hills cul-de-sac 
5:00 pm – 6:00 pm - 5011 Deerslayer next to the black iron fence of 7014 Apache Moon 
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Annual meetings are held the second 
Sunday in September at 2:00 PM.

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEET YOUR POA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
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Christine “Christi” Bell - Board Member 

I moved to Indian Hills in 1995 and raised my two sons here. I’ve 
been a nurse for over 14 years and feel it is important that we work 
hard to ensure our neighborhood is a close-knit family community 
that helps and supports one another. 

Do you know how 
the Indian Hills 
Estates POA 
Officers and 
Board of Directors 
are selected? 

Your vote counts! 

The Indian Hills Estates Home 
Owners’ Association is governed 
by a Board of Directors. Directors 
are property owners in Indian 
Hills Estates that are elected by 
members (property owners). 
These positions are voluntary and 
unpaid. 
 
All meetings are held at the 
Pavilion at 5057 Apache 
Moon. 
 
Annual meetings are held the 
second Sunday in September 
at 2:00 PM. 

 
Monthly meetings are held 
the first Monday of each 
month at 7:00 PM.  
 
Property Owners - Please 
be sure your annual dues 
are current. These funds 
support our street lights 
and will help us continue 
these special events. 

 

Marty Gonzales - Treasurer 

I’ve lived here since 1994. At that time, the community was small 
and everyone knew everyone and helped each other out. I’m 
hoping we can get back to that. 

Charles “Chuck” Styers - President 

I have lived in Indian Hills for ten years, married to Michele for 27 

years, retired from the boat business 12 years ago and have one 

daughter and two grandchildren.  

 

Beverly “Bev” Maloy - Secretary 

I have lived in IHE since 2012. I am honored to be in my 4th term 
serving on our community POA Board, 3rd as secretary. I have 2 
grown children, 3 grown grandsons and now 3 beautiful great-
grandchildren who light up my life. 

Lena Rosas – Vice President 

  

 

Pam Barquest – Board Member 

 

 

Debbie Hood – Board Member 

I've lived here since 2014 and have been married to my husband 
for 48 years. I have 11 grandchildren and two great-grandchildren. 
 

Lorraine Surber – Board Member 
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Have something you want to sell? 

Looking for something to buy?  

Have something to give away? 

Submit your ad to us at 
IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com  

and we will include it for FREE! 
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